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From: cheryl/bill meadmore <

Sent: May 22, 2025 8:02 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: purpose built pickleball courts

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't o�en get email from  Learn why this is important at 
h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden�fica�on ] 
 
A�en�on: Central Saanich Mayor and Council, We are sending this email in support of the Saanich Peninsula Pickleball 
Associa�on in their bid to have purpose built pickleball courts at the exis�ng tennis courts at Centennial Park. Having been 
residents of Central Saanich for over 42 years, we have had the pleasure of playing pickleball at Wain Rd, such an excellent 
facility, now closed do to lack of understanding and support of the fastest growing sport in North America.  We have also 
played in the lacrosse box at Centennial Park and on the beau�ful purpose built tennis courts across the street from the 
park. 
We believe if this proposal is passed, there will be a never ending steam of pickleball enthusiasts using this wonderful 
centrally located outdoor facility. 
Thank you in advance for your full a�en�on to this extremely important ma�er. 
Best regards, 
Cheryl and Bill Meadmore 
 
“The informa�on contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confiden�al informa�on of the District of Central 
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communica�on is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
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